Feedback Request

Dear [Neighbor's Name],

We hope you enjoyed the block party held on [Date]. It was wonderful to see so many familiar
faces and to connect with everyone in our community.

As we strive to make our future events even better, we would greatly appreciate your feedback.
Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following:

e What did you enjoy most about the block party?
e Is there anything you think we could improve for next time?
e Any additional comments or suggestions?

Your opinion is valuable to us, and we look forward to hearing from you. Please reply by
[Response Deadline Date].

Thank you for being a part of our community!
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]



